

For the Indonesian Students Association

Congratulatory Message to Indonesian Graduates

Dear Indonesian Graduates of 2024,

Congratulations on your graduation! As the President of National Dong Hwa University, I am immensely proud of your achievements. Your dedication and perseverance have led you to this significant milestone.

Your presence has enriched our NDHU community with vibrant Indonesian culture. Despite this year's challenges, you have shown remarkable resilience and strength.

Carry forward the knowledge and experiences gained here. We are confident you will make significant contributions to society.

Once again, congratulations on your success. Best wishes for your future endeavors.

Warm regards,

Hui-Mi Hsu

President of National Dong Hwa University

wi-hu Har